
 

When assessing student 

learning, educator evaluates 
students’ application of 

concepts and skills in real 

word contexts beyond the 
school and classroom settings 

and provides specific 

feedback about performance. 

When assessing student 

learning, educator provides 
opportunities for students to 

apply concepts and skills in 

real word contexts beyond the 
school and classroom 

settings, but does not provide 

specific feedback about 
performance.  

When assessing student 

learning, educator provides 
opportunities for students to 

demonstrate how knowledge, 

concepts or skills could be 
applied to contexts beyond 

the school setting. 

 

When assessing student 

learning, educator asks 
students to articulate how 

knowledge, concepts and 

skills could be applied to 
situations outside of the 

classroom and school setting. 

 

When assessing student 

learning, educator does not 
allow for students’ application 

of knowledge, concepts and 

skills in real word contexts 
beyond the school and 

classroom settings. 

Educator plans interventions 

and/or additional instruction 
for individual or groups of 

students based on the results 

of assessment (formal, 
informal, formative and/or 

summative). 

   Educator does not use results 

of assessment (formal, 
informal, formative, and/or 

summative) to plan 

interventions and/or 
additional instruction for 

individuals or groups of 

students.  

Educator provides 

interventions and/or 

additional instruction for 
individual or groups of 

students based on the results 

of assessment (formal, 
informal, formative, and/or 

summative). 

   Educator does not provide 

interventions and/or 

additional instruction for 
individual or groups of 

students. 

 

 

 

 



 

Students apply knowledge, 

concepts, and skills in real 

word contexts beyond the 
school and classroom settings 

and adjust their actions based 

on specific feedback about 
performance. . 

Students apply knowledge, 

concepts, and skills in real 

word contexts beyond the 
school and classroom 

settings. 

Students demonstrate how 

knowledge, concepts, or skills 

could be applied to contexts 
beyond the classroom and 

school setting. 

Students articulate how 

knowledge, concepts, and 

skills could be applied to 
situations outside of the 

classroom and school setting. 

Students do not apply their 

knowledge, concepts, and 

skills in real word contexts 
beyond the school and 

classroom settings 

 

EVIDENCE 

 




